
ACCUQUILT NEWS  - 4TH QUARTER 2024 

ORGANIZATIONAL CHANGES 

• The DIES have been reorganized beginning with the TALL dies on the upper shelves of both 

cabinets.  Tall dies are generally strip dies and tall thin BOB on Board dies.   The rest of the 

dies are below on the shelves in the two cabinets. 

 

• The die MATS have been moved to the cubby section of the Cutting Machine Table.    

o The mats are in size order, with the first cubby containing the smallest, and the far-right 

cubby containing the largest mats.    

o The long mats are located on the shelf of the Cutting Table, underneath the other mats.  

When you are done using a specific mat, please return it to the appropriate cubby. 

 

• The AccuQuilt 3-ring DIE and PATTERN Binders have been moved to the same cubbies 

located on the Cutting Machine table at the First and Last cubby – as ‘bookends’ to the die 

MATS.    

o Volume #1 contains the original color sleeves of the dies, and sample patterns for each 

die. ( Dies SCA #  1 though 49) 

o Volume #2 contains the original color sleeves of the dies, and the sample patterns for 

each die.  (Dies SCA#  50 through 110) 

o Be sure to replace the patterns and sleeve covers in the original plastic page protector, 

and file them according to their number in the assigned Volume. 

New Dies have arrived and are in the AccuQuilt Library! 

A number of NEW Dies have been added to the Library.  They are all on the shelves in SCA Number 

order, and have their sleeves and patterns filed by number on the AccuQuilt Die and Pattern Binders. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Submitted by:    Linda Garrison, Education Officer 
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